
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, July 5
th

: There will be no youth meetings. 
 

Please note, there is no Jr. Chi Rho meetings on Wednesday afternoon during the summer. 

*************************************************************************** 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH  

Please note, there will be no children’s church during the worship service the remainder of the 

summer. 

 

************************************************************************* 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Gearing up for Vacation Bible School July 20-23: Please mark your calendars for VBS! 

July 20
th
 is fast approaching and sign-up sheets for volunteers and early registration forms are now 

available in the foyer across from the elevators. Registration begins each night at 5:00, with a meal at 

5:30 and activities from 6-8pm. Please register early and invite friends! 

************************************************************************* 

CIRCLE MEETING 

There will be no circle meetings in July or August. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Our church prepares supper for the Journey Medical Mission team the first Thursday of each month. 

We need someone to prepare meals in August, September, October and November. If you would like 

to help, please let me know.   Kathy Brown 

 

 

Plastic Sleeping Mats for the Homeless: Kudos to those that donated the bounty of plastic bags. 

Many have worked on turning them into plastic yarn for sleeping mats for the homeless.  Thank you 

to children's church, the youth groups, CYF camp, CWF and those at our first Plarn Party.  Because 

of the generous collection of plastic bags, we need a second Plarn Party.  We will meet Sunday,  

July 12, from 1:00 - 3:00 at the church.  A special thanks to the Green Chalice members that 

provided refreshments for last week's Plarn Party.  Please return to recycling your plastic bags at your 

favorite grocery store or Kohl's.   

 

****************************************************************************** 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES AT MARIE HEHR PARK (Activities begin at 4:00 P.M.) 

July 12
th

: Youth water games and Marie Hehr Park World Cup.  Sponsored by the youth. 

Watermelon to be served to all. 

 

July 19
th

: Karaoke night and chili dogs, sponsored by the Finance Committee. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 
----Ruby Penn is now at Cedar Ridge Health Campus….Evann Helsabeck is recuperating from eye 

surgery….Martha Frazier was admitted to HMH for tests and observation…. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“I would like to thank each one for the prayers, calls and cards during my recent illness. 

Your kindness is very much appreciated. God bless you and thanks again.”  Bonnie Matthews 

 

The Outreach Committee would like to thank everyone for their donation to the special Week of 

Compassion offering. A total of $ 1,208.72 was given to help with the recent disasters here in the 

United States and around the world. 

 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday given by William & Mary Ron Moore 

in memory of their parents, Henry & Nola Moore and Jim & Mary Sharp Maddox.   

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # I will meet Sunday, July 5
th
 & 12

th
. Elders are Brad Allison, Julie Edwards, Kandi 

Hines and Marty Simpson. 

 

COMMUNITY PANTRY 

Sunday, July 5
th
 is Community Pantry Sunday. Our church is asked to donate canned meat and/or 

canned pasta meals. Donations of cash are always helpful to purchase needed food. Please make 

checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING OR CABINET 

MEETING THE MONTH OF JULY. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF JULY: 

Elder, 1
st
 service: Marilynn Bell 

Elders, 2
nd

 service: Rick Dycus, Vicki Northcutt, Marilynn Bell, Bill Helsabeck 

Diaconate: William Mallory, Ch’m; Charles Antle, Donna Biancke, Sonia Frazier, Sherry Judy (5
th
 & 

12
th
), Susie Miller (19

th
 & 26

th
), Kelly Kendall, Bill McNutt, Ray Partin   

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Donnie Cooper 

Communion Preparers: Al & Vickie Stakelin 

Sound System: Marty Simpson, 1
st
 service; David Henson, 2

nd
 service 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  

THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FRIDAY, JULY 3
RD

. 

  

THERE WILL BE NO NEWSLETTER PUBLISHED NEXT WEEK. 
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JULY BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

 

July 20
th

: Gary McCord,  

Audrey Dawson, 

 Inez Burgan,  

Ruby Penn 

July 21
st
: Skip Kuster,  

Judy Matthews Pickett 

July 22
nd

: Ross Brown,  

Charla Nunnelley 

July 23
rd

: Spencer Lemmings, 

 ♥M/M Carl Nunnelley 

July 24
th

: Jimbo Stroub,  

Hank Whalen,  

Velma Barkley, 

 ♥M/M Lee Stritesky 

July 25
th

: Russ Judy 

July 26
th

: Lois Stewart,  

Mark Tappel,  

♥M/M Tyler Gossett, 

♥M/M Jim Rogers 

July 27
th

: Amanda Clemons, 

 ♥M/M Paul Paynter 

July 28
th

: Graham Gossett,  

Sara Ann Ledford,  

♥M/M Kenneth 

Hobday 

July 29
th

: Kathy Brown,  

Jerry Brown,  

Kent Burgan,  

♥M/M Gary Dearborn, 

♥M/M David Henson 

July 30
th

: Bob Barkley,  

♥M/M Billy Hayes, 

 ♥M/M Mark Tappel 

 

Visit the church website to read the 

recent and archived newsletters and 

listen to the church services: 

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/ Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

 A dear soul shared with me an all too common remorse of the senior years.  At 

91, she had to sit and watch her grandchildren do the work in her yard that she always 

did.  What could she do for THEM?  One of the grandchildren told her that she could 

pray for them…that when they got her age, someone would be there to do the work in 

their yards which they always did. 

 

A popular story goes that an elderly carpenter was ready to retire.  When he told his 

boss, the contractor asked him to build just one more house.  The carpenter’s heart was 

not in his work on this last house.  His workmanship was shoddy, and the materials he 

chose were inferior, but he didn’t care. 

 

When the carpenter finished his work, the employer handed him the keys to the front 

door.  “This is your house…my gift to you.” 

 

Whether stage in life, these stories make us face a great truth we would do well to 

remember when making choices.  Each day, God gives us the opportunities to build our 

lives, one nail at a time; one moment of positive influence over another soul at a time.  

The choices you make today help build the “house” you will live in tomorrow.  May we 

build as if we are working for the Master Carpenter who blesses every day and will 

someday surprise us with the possession of a life which we have built for ourselves. 
 

       ……Tim 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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